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Fire Fuel Reduction Initiative  

Thanks to the Community Wildfire Reduction Grant (CWRR), which 
was awarded to our community in 2023 by the OSFM, we are able to 
provide an onsite chipping service to help you create defensible space 
and become fire safe. This service is for defensible space creation 
around buildings.  

 

THIS SERVICE IS FOR: Brush and branches generated from creating defensible space. It is NOT 
for large-scale land clearing projects. 

 

LOCATION: Piles must be placed alongside a commons area or along the side of the road in 
front of your property for easy access. Do not block roads or driveways. 

 

WHAT WE WILL CHIP: Branches and small trees with no pieces larger than 6 inches. If the pile 
contains any other materials your pile will be left behind. 

 

PILE NEATLY: All branches must be stacked with the cut ends facing the same direction (towards 
the road). 

 

 

Please call or email us to let us know if you want to participate in this service. 

Contact us at pppoa.commons@gmail.com  

or  

Call Brad Covington at 541-968-3636 
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